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Sun Hats and Sun Cream 

      
Please remember to let your child bring a sun hat, sun 

glasses and sun cream.  

Home Learning Challenge 

Autumn Hunt  

 

This week we have had fun looking for signs of Autumn 
by going on an Autumn Walk around our garden. Use the 

Autumn Checklist to help your child to continue to 
recognise the signs of Autumn when you next go for a 

walk, or go to the park.  

Story of the Week 

Homework  

 
The children have been learning each others 
names. Ask your child to name two children 

who are in the Nursery.  
 
 

This week the children have been learning about Autumn. 
The children have been very busy looking for signs of 

Autumn in our garden during this week’s Forest School. 
They recognised that the leaves from deciduous trees 

change colour during Autumn. The children collected leaves 
and were able to name the different colours. The children 
used the leaves to make some  fabulous leaf crowns, using 
repeating patterns. In this week’s Forest School the children 

also planted Spring flowering bulbs too.  

 
This week the children also learnt a new rhyme called Five 
Little Leaves. The children were able to sing the rhyme and 
count how many leaves were left after the wind had blown 

some away.  

  
  

Rhyme of the Week 
 

This week we have enjoyed singing the rhyme ‘Five 
Little Leaves’. See the rhyme below if you want to 
sing it at home too! Don’t forget to share this on 

Seesaw.  
 

Five Little Leaves 
 

 
 

Five little leaves so bright and gay, 
Were dancing about on a tree one day. 

The wind came blowing through the town. 
And one little leaf came tumbling down. 

 
Four little leaves so bright and gay, 

Were dancing about on a tree one day. 
The wind came blowing through the town. 
And one little leaf came tumbling down. 

 
Three little leaves so bright and gay, 

Were dancing about on a tree one day. 
The wind came blowing through the town. 
And one little leaf came tumbling down. 

 
Repeat with “Two little leaves…” and “One little 

leaf…”   

Parents Evening 

 
Parents Evening will take place on 

Tuesday 24th and Thursday 26th October. 
Please return your form as soon as 

possible.   

Magical Moments 

We love to see and hear about your child’s achievements at home. We would love if you would share these with us on Seesaw.  
We would love to see their reading, writing, maths, creative and physical skills at home. Have they learnt to ride a 2/3 wheeler bike? 
Have they learnt to put on their own coat? Can they use their own knife and fork?  Let us know!  
 



 


